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The Commission opened this file to facilitate its Staff’s efforts to gather input from 

interested stakeholders about the drafting of a rule regarding utility pay stations and 

short-term lenders.  On August 13, 2014, Staff submitted a report offering the opinion 

that such a rule is not appropriate and advising the Commission not to undertake a 

rulemaking.  Anyone wishing to file a comment in response to Staff’s report should do 

so no later than August 25, 2014.    

 
      BY THE COMMISSION 

    Morris L. Woodruff 
      Secretary 
 
 
Morris L. Woodruff, Chief Regulatory Law 
Judge, by delegation of authority 
pursuant to Section 386.240, RSMo 2000. 
 
Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 19th day of August, 2014. 
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